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8.2. Mayoral Minute - 28/03/2022 - Lithgow Show 2022
 
Report by Mayor – Councillor Maree Statham

 
Commentary

I had the great pleasure of representing this Council at the recent Lithgow Show. 

 

It was an absolute pleasure to see how this show brings our local community together. Individuals 

from all walks of life, young and old participate in the many competitions, showcasing their skills in 

areas like flower growing, the arts and creative activities. Local farmers also exhibit historical 

machinery, as well as livestock and other rural produce. Our emergency service personnel were 

also there reminding people of the role they play in safeguarding this city.

 

Events like this show are a part of the fabric that holds this city together in good times and bad. But 

they don’t just happen without significant effort by volunteer committees, and of course the 

sponsors. This wonderful community event is only possible because of the hard work of the 

volunteers and the financial support of the sponsors. I have asked the General Manager to have 

correspondence prepared for me to thank these parties for their efforts.  

Attachments
Nil
Recommendation

THAT the committee and sponsors who contribute to the Lithgow Show being a wonderful 
community event be thanked.


